SOUTH WACHUSETT REGIONAL EMERGENCY PLANNING COMMITTEE
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September 15, 2015

The South Wachusett Regional Emergency Planning Committee (towns of Boylston, Holden,
Sterling and West Boylston) Notice: Emergency Response Plans, Materials Safety Data Sheets,
Follow-up Emergency Notices, and Tier Il Emergency and Hazard Chemical Inventory Forms
submitted to the South Wachusett Regional Emergency Planning Committee subject to the
Federal Emergency Planning and Community Right-to-Know Act are available for public review.
Data review is available at the Boylston Fire Department, 599 Main Street, Boylston, MA
weekdays from 1:00 p.m. to 4 p.m. or by appointment at other times. Contact Chief Joseph
Flanagan at 508-869-2342 for more information.

Chief Jack Chandler Ill, Chairman
Holden Fire Department
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